
Summer is Here 

By Sisanda Sivako (social work student).  

I have been bitten by the gardening bug!! I went down to “The Gates” after 2 weeks  

absence   and I couldn’t believe the transformation!  I walked down the path to the greenhouse. Daffodils 

lined each side of the path. The sun’s rays danced on the daffodils, creating a golden hue. The resident 

wild cat made a dash across the path, showering dandelion seed heads in the air.  

The sun’s rays warmed our backs as we weeded the vegetable patches, little shoots sprouting. Now it 

was a matter of waiting for the spring onions, horseradishes, garlic and other vegetables to fully grow. 

Come down to “The Gates” for a thoroughly exhilarating experience.   

The Gates is a horticultural project which aims to build community by offering opportunities to develop 

new skills and interest.  

For further information, please contact Frontline Partnership on 01277 218902. 

 

Tuesday Club Dates for your diary 

April 2011 
 

5th April 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 
 

12th April 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

Tonight there will be an Easter  

Service. Usual Tuesday Club  

activities will be available 
 

19th April 2011 

No Tuesday Club - Easter Holiday 
 

26th April 2011 

No Tuesday Club - Easter Holiday 
 

3rd May 2011 

Tuesday Club re-opens 

Sawyers Church 7.30pm 
 

If you require any further  

information regarding the above please 

contact the Tuesday Club Team on 

01277 233889 

Frontline News! 
Funding – Our thanks go to 

Essex County Council for renewing the contract for The HoursWorth Project,  

The Claire Louise Trust - for purchasing art equipment. 

The Billericay Round Table - for their donation towards the Starburst evening. 

Frontline staff - 

We bid a  fond  farewell  to Sandra  and thank her  for her hard work and 

enthusiasm over the last year.  We will miss you. 

We welcome Kiran Gohil to the team and hope she enjoys her time at  Frontline. 

April 2011 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

Brentwood Library - 
 

has a ‘Recycle like a Womble’ event on Wednesday 20th April from 2.00 till 3.00 pm come along  

and learn about recycling.  

 
 

May sees the Brentwood Heritage and Arts trail running in the town. Come along to the Library and see the art 

work from Local Artists and then follow the trail around the town seeing more art work and also find out about the  

heritage of Brentwood. Running from the 14th May until the 31st May the trail will show you lots of new art and 

things you did not know about Brentwood. The Library is holding 2 events in association with the Brentwood Museum 

called “Memory Exchange”. Find out what Brentwood High Street was like years ago. On Tuesday 17th May the 

exhibition will look at the North side of the High Road and Tuesday 24th May will focus on the South side. The  

exhibitions will run from 10.00 till 4.00 each day. 
 

Remember the Book Rest Café in the Library is open from 10.30 am till 3.00 pm every weekday.  

        We have the good coffee just bring along your friends to share it with.  

A Right Royal Event! 

Also happening 

Don’t forget to buy you 

tickets before the event 
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